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 As of Wednesday, April 19th, 2023, the Board of Selectmen is navigating a staffing shortage at the Transfer 
Station. This is a matter that is being worked on currently and the interview process will start shortly.  
Unfortunately, it was the intention of the Board to keep the facility open to the public today, however, the 
facility had been closed without their knowledge.  
The Transfer Station will only be accepting trash for an undetermined amount of time. Additional times of 
closure may be necessary during this time of transition. We encourage all residents to reach out to vendors that 
provide trash pick if you are concerned with the possible disruption to the regular schedule.  
Once the Transfer Station re-opens a volunteer may be present to direct you to the compactors for unloading.  
We understand this is a large change and disturbance within the normal routine affecting everyday life. It is our 
goal to make the transition as easy as possible and have the facility up and running at full capacity in an 
expedited process. The community’s patience and understanding are appreciated during this time.  

 

If you have specific questions regarding the new routine please reach out to the Town Administrator- Heather 
Carpenter via phone or email at 603-267-6700 ext. 112 or hcarpenter@gilmantonnh.org 
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